
 
 

 

 
 
6th April 2021 
 
 
 
Deputy Patrick Costello, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
 
PQ 15002/21 
“To ask the Minister for Health the admission policy under various levels in the 
COVID-19 Resilience and Recovery 2021-The Path Ahead of patients and parents to 
bespoke outdoor gardens and areas in hospitals with specific reference to Children's 
Health Ireland, Crumlin; and if he will make a statement on the matter”. 

 
 

 
Dear Deputy Costello, 

 
I refer to your parliamentary question above to which I have been asked to provide a     
response. 

 
Children Health Ireland (CHI) Crumlin's bespoke outdoor gardens are currently open 
to patients. 
 
CHI Crumlin continue to liaise with the Infection, Prevention and Control Department     
regarding safe practices in our outdoor gardens. 
 
The hospital confirms it continues to adhere to HSE guidance in line with tCovid- 19 
Resilience and Recovery 2021- The Path Ahead. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

______________________ 
 Joe Gannon 
 Chief Operations Officer 
 Children’s Health Ireland 
 Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie 
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